
 
 
18 November 2019 

 
 
 
 
95A Hillside Heights Road 
Huntly 

 
Attention: Owner/Occupier  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Address for Service:                                  178 Bawden Road 
R.D 2 Albany, 
AKLD 

Reference: PAU311

IN REGARD TO ACTIVITIES AT AND ADJACENT TO GLEESON QUARRY, RIVERVIEW ROAD HUNTLY 
 
 
As you may be aware, the signage on the gates of the local 
quarry on Riverview Road have changed. Gleeson Quarries 
Huntly Limited purchased the quarry operation and 
landholdings from Stevenson’s in late 2018 – you may have 
attended the community open day held earlier this year, 
which was aimed at opening the quarry up for locals to see the 
quarry face, large machinery and Gleeson trucks up close – it 
was a huge success, with over 200 people attending.  
 
Gleeson are now looking at establishing a managed fill 
operation on site (just north of the quarry) and want to let 
immediate neighbours know exactly what is proposed. This 
information pack contains a summary of the information we will be lodging with Council on behalf of 
Gleeson Managed Fill Limited, along with details of the operation. While the expert reports and 
assessment of effects have determined that any effects on nearby properties and owners/occupiers will 
be less than minor, this information is provided in good faith, as Gleeson seek open communication and 
good relationships with neighbours and the local community alike. 
 
Paua Planning Limited are acting on behalf of Gleeson to prepare the resource consent applications, and 
while public consultation is not mandatory, it is considered to be best practice. Please do not hesitate 
to contact myself or Biance at any time should you have any queries or require additional information. 

 
Kind Regards, 
 

Kate Madsen 
Director & Principal Planner, Paua Planning Ltd  
(021 944 583) kate@pauaplanning.co.nz  
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